OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, POSTGRADUATE GOVT. COLLEGE,
SECTOR-11, CHANDIGARH

NOTICE
Dated: 03.04.2024

All the students attending the convocation on 6th April 2024 are requested to

carry their Water bottles and lunch to the college.

There will be provision for working lunch in the college canteen on payment

basis. Refreshments will be provided to all the degree holders after the completion

of the function.
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